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Grand Knight’s Message: 

 
Brother Knights, 

With the Christmas rapidly approaching, it is very easy to get caught up in the 
"holiday season". The rush to get presents, to attend parties, set up decorations, 
to take them down, then move on to the next calendar event. December 
25th begins the Christmas season, it marks "The Word made flesh "coming into 
our world to dwell among us, not just passing through. As Knights & Catholic 
gentlemen, were are called to be lights in the darkness, to defend our church and 
faith. We can do this by simply reminding everyone that the Christmas season in 
the west, last until January 7th, the Feast of the Epiphany of the Lord. That Our 
Lord Jesus Christ is the reason for the season! 

May the Lord Bless you and your families! 

Merry Christmas! 

SK Charles G Boutte' 

 

 
 

Deadline for articles is 8pm on first Tuesday at the Officers Meetings.  
Articles may be emailed to kofc8960@gmail.com 

 

http://us.lrd.yahoo.com/_ylt=A0oGkk_8XDhKAu4AU8JXNyoA/SIG=124l0told/EXP=1245294204/**http:/en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Knights_of_Columbus
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A Shepherd's Message 
Daniel Cardinal DiNardo 

A new Liturgical year happens more quietly than the opening of the civil year. The Church opens her yearly celebrations 
of the mystery of Christ with the season of Advent, a few weeks of preparation for Christmas and also for the coming of 
Christ in glory at the end of time. Advent does not ask us to “play act” the historical coming of Jesus as though we were 
unaware of his conception and birth 2000+ years ago. It does not ask to fear his Second Coming. Advent invites. Advent 
persuades. Against the noise and frantic pace of what we may daily live or endure, Advent requests some time of quiet, 
genuine moments of slowing down to listen, a space of silence, however brief. The prayers and Scriptures Readings, the 
music and practices of Advent are a slow motion experience of joy. 

We know that Christ came among us and is among us. We know Him. But we also do not know Him. He is always in 
advance of us coming to meet us anew. As our friend, Savior and Lord there is never a time when we cannot deepen His 
friendship, His saving power in us and the power of His Kingdom still coming in the world. Pope Francis keeps insisting 
on our encounter with Jesus which produces a knowledge and vigor that sends us out to meet others. Knowledge of Jesus 
in the heart sends us out as missionaries. Jesus is always Someone “new,” who always allows us to see another person as 
new. 

Advent is the yearly season of the Church year for newness. This is why we can read the Old Testament writings of the 
Prophet Isaiah, the well-known preaching of John the Baptist, and the astounding attentiveness to the Lord of the Blessed 
Virgin Mary in the initial chapters of the Gospel of St. Luke, the Annunciation, the Visitation and the Nativity, and read 
them as new discoveries! These Readings may seem old, repetitive, but Advent adds freshness to habit. The reading is not 
mechanical, but vital. 

Even at the time of John the Baptist, Israel was waiting and waiting in hope, waiting for something it already possessed in 
an angled way. The Baptist, the One who runs in advance, makes specific that Israel is waiting for God, for the person of 
the Messiah. This is Good News for the poor: the poor are central to the various themes of Advent. Some are poor 
materially, some are not destitute but are impoverished in heart, mind and spirit. Jesus announces the good news even in 
the poverty of His birth, in His humility of spirit, in his total dedication to the Father. So intense is this sense of poverty 
that the season of Advent/Christmas has left its mark on being generous, of sharing our resources and our very selves with 
those who are poor or in need in a variety of ways. An Advent not marked by notice of the poor, outreach to the poor, 
attentiveness to those spiritually poor is an incomplete Advent, a torso without a head. The head gives direction! As 
members of the Body of Christ we respond to the Lord in Advent with great generosity, with greetings cards and gifts for 
others. In such encounters we gain a great increase in the knowledge and intimate friendship with Jesus. Remember the 
poor. 

Take advantage of our own spiritual poverty by being reconciled this Advent in the Sacrament of Reconciliation by 
repairing wounded relationships and friendships, by treasuring the beauty of the earth, by a silent watchfulness and 
waiting for the Lord Jesus. Let the cloak, the tilma of the Virgin Mary of Guadalupe warm you and take you anew to hear 
the message of the Advent Scriptures. The Lord is coming and will not delay. He stands at the door and knocks. If any of 
us listen to his voice and opens the door for him, he will come to us and sit down to supper with us and we with him. 

A Blessed Advent. Our Lady of Guadalupe, pray for us!  



 3 

 
  Christmas Mass Schedule 

 
Here are the mass times for St Helen’s for both Christmas and New Years.  I also included the mass times 
at the Co-Cathedral. 
  
St Helen’s Catholic Church 
Dec. 24 - Christmas Eve 
4:30 p.m. - English Mass  
7:00 p.m. – English Mass 
9:00 p.m. - Spanish Mass 
Dec. 25 - Christmas Day 
Midnight Mass – English (Carols begin at 11:30 p.m.) 
9 a.m. - English Mass 
Dec. 31 - New Year's Eve 
Regular Mass Schedule 
Jan. 1, 2018 - New Year's Day 
7:00 p.m.  Mass Only 
 
 
Co-Cathedral of the Sacred Heart 
Dec. 24 - Christmas Eve 
3 p.m. - English Carols and Choral Music 
4 p.m. - English Mass, Fr. Lawrence Jozwiak 
5:30 p.m. - English Carols and Magnificat - Schola Cantorum 
6 p.m. - English Mass, Fr. Tony Ekanem 
7:30 p.m. - Spanish Carols - El Coro Fraternidad de San Juan Diego 
8 p.m. - Spanish Mass, Msgr. James Anderson 
10:30 p.m. - English Carols - Cor Jesu and Schola Cantorum 
Dec. 25 - Christmas Day 
Midnight Mass - English, Daniel Cardinal DiNardo 
9 a.m. - English Mass, Archbishop Emeritus Joseph Fiorenza 
11 a.m. - Vietnamese Mass, Fr. Alfonso Tran 
Dec. 30 
5 p.m. - Vigil English Mass 
7 p.m. - Vigil Vietnamese Mass 
Dec. 31 - New Year's Eve 
7 a.m., 9 a.m., 11 a.m., 5:30 p.m. - English Masses 
1 p.m. - Vietnamese Mass 
7:30 p.m. - Spanish Mass 
Jan. 1, 2018 - New Year's Day 
9 a.m. - English Mass 
11 a.m. -Vietnamese Mass 
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  The Knights of Columbus Aids Christians in the Middle East 

 
Vice President Mike Pence pledged that the U.S. government will provide direct aid to Christians in the Middle East, 

singling out the Knights of Columbus for “extraordinary work caring for the persecuted around the world.” 

U.S. aid had previously been given to the United Nations for distribution in the troubled region. Speaking at the In 

Defense of Christians Fourth Annual Solidarity Dinner in Washington, Pence said that the aid had been ineffective in 

helping Christians who have suffered at the hands of ISIS and other terrorist groups. “While faith-based groups with 

proven track records and deep roots in these communities are more than willing to assist, the United Nations too often 

denies their funding requests,” Pence said. “My friends, those days are over. This is the moment. This is the time. And 

America will support these people in their hour of need.” The news was a milestone for the Knights of Columbus, 

which has led the effort to protect Christians amid a genocide in the Middle East.        

Supreme Knight Carl Anderson introduced Pence at the dinner, stating that now was the time to “rededicate ourselves 

to the defense of our brothers and sisters in faith — and to defending them in a Christian way with the ethics of love.  

Despite the efforts of so many, the world witnesses again and again the crimes against humanity that we now describe 

as genocide,” Anderson told an audience that included elected officials, bishops, priests and prelates from the U.S. 

and throughout the Middle East. “Today that word is rightly applied to what is happening to Christians and other 

religious minorities in the Middle East.” 

In August, the Knights announced plans to raise $2 million to rebuild Karamles, a predominantly Christian town in 

Iraq that was destroyed by ISIS. The Knights’ drive will enable hundreds of families from Christian and other minority 

communities, who were evicted by ISIS in 2014, to move back to their homes. 

The Knights are urging K of C councils, along with parishes and other Church groups, to donate $2,000, the 

approximate cost of resettling one family. Since 2014, the Knights of Columbus Christian Refugee Relief Fund has 

donated more than $17 million for humanitarian assistance in Iraq, Syria and the surrounding region. The Knights’ 

documentation of ISIS atrocities and its advocacy efforts were instrumental in the 2016 decision by then-Secretary of 

State John Kerry to declare the treatment of Christians and other religious minorities in the region as genocide. 

Current Secretary of State Rex Tillerson reaffirmed that designation earlier this year. Vice President Pence praised the 

Knights, saying the organization’s efforts had been instrumental in raising awareness of the genocide in the region. 

In Defense of Christians also honored U.S. Representative Chris Smith for his extensive work on behalf of Christians 

in the Middle East. Smith, a representative from New Jersey, is a key ally of the Knights of Columbus. In Defense of 

Christians is a nonprofit, nonpartisan human rights advocacy group based in Washington. The dinner was part of a 

multiday summit that included meetings about the issues in the Middle East, along with lobbying of members of 

Congress. “Scripture tells us that those who lead many to righteousness shall ‘shine like the stars forever,’” Supreme 

Knight Anderson said in his introduction of the vice president. “There has never been a more righteous cause than the 

defense of those helpless ones being led to slaughter.” 
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Website 
 
Our council website at kofc8960.com is going strong.  If you haven’t visited it before, please do so to find 
a wealth of info about our council including every event that is taking place over the next few months on 
our event calendar or to read any newsletter including the current one in our newsletter section. 
 
There is also a member’s only section that you can log into if you are a current member of the council in 
good standing.  Simply use your membership number from your membership card and your birthdate to 
enter this section.  This section has several important areas of interest: 
 
Updating Information 
The member’s list gives the roster of all the members of our council.  If you ever change your email 
address or phone number (or know someone who needs their information changed), simply go into this list 
and find your name to update your information.  You can post a picture of yourself also so the council 
knows what you look like. You can also directly email any other member of the council from this page if 
you don’t currently have their email address.  
 
Of course you can always email me directly at kofc8960@gmail.com when you have changes to your 
information and I’ll make sure they get added. 
 
Recording Volunteer Hours 
Have trouble keeping track of your volunteer hours for the year.  The member’s only section has a great 
place for entering those in.  It breaks the hours up for you into several categories.  Even if you do keep 
good track of these hours on your own, please enter your hours here as you make them.  The website keeps 
totals for our Grand Knight and Financial Secretary to know where we are, so it will be a huge help for the 
officers for you to take the time to enter those hours here. 
 
Officers 
If you are a current officer, there are a couple of forms to view the volunteer information of our council 
including form 1728.  The lists give a per-member and council total breakdown of all volunteer hours in a 
nice easy to use format. 
 
Easy Mobile Access 
Through our partnership with UKnight Interactive, we also have a mobile version of the website.  Check it 
out at kofcmobile.org This new mobile version makes entering volunteer hours a breeze.  You can also see 
events at our council, neighboring councils, assemblies, and chapters, find major degrees in our area and 
much more.   
 
Prayer Requests 
Have a request for prayer for you or a loved one?  The Prayer Request section of the website lets you 
submit them for the council to see.  Check this section often to find out about the prayer needs of our 
council and parish. 
 
News, Pictures, Comments 
Please let me know if you have any comments or suggestions about the website or newsletter by emailing 
me directly at kofc8960@gmail.com 
 
If you have any news or comments to be featured in the newsletter or on the website, send it to me at 
kofc8960@gmail.com by the first Saturday of the month and I’ll make sure it gets in. 
 
Dustin Meyer 
Council 8960 Webmaster 

mailto:kofc8960@gmail.com
mailto:kofc8960@gmail.com
mailto:kofc8960@gmail.com
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2017 Fraternal Survey 
 
It is that time again to account for your service hours. Remember that all of your man hours spent during 
the aftermath of Hurricane Harvey can be counted. Whether you were cleaning out homes, working the POD 
or driving around those who weren't able. All those hours count. The survey is due by the end of January. 
There will be paper copies available at the December & January meetings. The PDF can be found at the end 
of the newsletter. 
 
Remember that you can also keep track of your hours throughout the year using our website.  The member’s 
only section has a great place for entering those in.  It breaks the hours up for you into several categories.  
Even if you do keep good track of these hours on your own, please enter your hours here as you make them.  
The website keeps totals for our Grand Knight and Financial Secretary to know where we are, so it will be 
a huge help for the officers for you to take the time to enter those hours here. 
 

The 2018 Clergy Appreciation Night 
 

The Galveston-Houston Chapter of the Knights of Columbus will host the Thirty-fourth Annual Clergy 
Appreciation Night on Friday, February 2, 2018, at the Bayou City Event Center located at 9401 Knight 
Road, Houston, TX, 77045. This is a new location and venue, so please check map and address and plan 
ahead (check-in time 5:30-6:30pm with program and dinner start at 7:00pm). Our new venue will allow us 
to accommodate many more participants throughout the Archdiocese.  
 
Different this year from previous years is that there will be a cash bar, so if you plan to drink plan 
to pay. Once each year we Brother Knights welcome the opportunity to express our thanks, respect, and 
solidarity with our Cardinal, Archbishop, Bishops, Priests, Deacons, and Religious. Clergy Appreciation 
Night provides you and your Councils an opportunity to honor your clergy along with all the other Priests, 
Deacons, brothers, and nuns in the Galveston-Houston Archdiocese.  If you are interested in attending, 
contact Steve Lowry at 281-450-7068.  Limited spots are available from our council for the event. Seats 
are $35.00 per person. 

Columbian Squires Mid-Year Convention 
 
Volunteers are needed to help with the convention that will be held on January 12 – 14 for our Squires.  If 
you wish to help you must be Virtus trained.  Contact Al Stryk our chief councilor at  281-485-4095 for more 
information. 
 
We are selling ads to help pay for the cost associated with holding the event at our hall.  The ad is attached 
to the end of the newsletter.  Pricing and ad sizes are available in the ad.  For more information please contact 
Al Stryk at 281-485-4095. 
 

tel:(281)%20485-4095
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Pro Life Support 
 
Brother Knights, 
 
As some of you already know, Council 8960 will collecting baby items to help support mothers who choose 
life. We will have a bin available for drop off at each council meeting as well as Wednesday evenings when 
the halls are shown for rentals. Here is the list of items that was presented by Richard Lang, St Helen's Right 
2 Life Coordinator. These will be turned over to the Houston Coalition for Life or the Foundation for Life. 
 
Diaper sizes - newborn to 6 months 
Baby toiletries ( baby shampoo, diaper cream, bulb syringe, pacifiers, thermometers) 
Onesis', baby towels, wash cloths & wipes. 
cribs, car seats & baby clothes. 
 
These items are needed by local Crisis Pregnancy Centers. 
The Knights of Columbus are Pro-Life & being Pro-Life is more than praying to end abortion. It also means 
supporting those that Choose Life. 
 
All supplies can be dropped off at any KC function or Wednesdays from 5:30 pm to 8:00 pm 

Increase your weekly devotions with Pope Francis’ Wednesday Audiences 
 
The Vatican YouTube channel will be hosting the Pope’s weekly audiences every Wednesday for those who 
wish to view them.  These audiences are the weekly address by the Pope to the world.  Each week is 
dedicated to the Pope’s teachings on a specific theological or ecclesiastical topic.  Many of these audiences 
are part of a series.  Have you ever heard of the “Theology of the Body?” That incredible theological work 
from Pope John Paull II was actually a compilation of several Wednesday audiences he did. Each audience 
will start off in Italian but there will be a translation of the Pope’s message after the Italian in several 
languages including English and Spanish. If you wish to watch these audiences, just search for “The Vatican 
English” on YouTube or go directly there at this link https://www.youtube.com/user/vatican/featured There 
is a new audience every week as well as important messages from the Vatican if you wish to view them. 

 
 

Financial Awareness Seminar 
 
January 17, 2018 is the first “Financial Awareness” presentation. This is the new Council 8960 program that 
was discussed in the last few meetings. Next month’s topic will be Estate Planning; that will include 
beneficiary designations, power of attorneys, wills & trust and more. The presentation will start at 7pm @ 
the KC hall. It will be about an hour presentation. 

Happy Birthday Pope Francis 
 
December 17th is Pope Francis’ Birthday! Please pray for him on his day that he may lead us closer to God 
with his teachings. 

https://www.youtube.com/user/vatican/featured
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  Welcome New Members 

 

 
 

Last month we welcomed 3 new brother knights into our council 
 

Left to right: Bill Chris and Damian 
 
 

Please help to welcome these new brothers into our council. 

Keeping Pearland Beautiful 
 

 
 

Thanks to all our keeping Pearland Beautiful Volunteers at our last event.  McHard looks great! 
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  Squire’s Corner 

 

 
 

These photos were taken at St. Helen’s Church on Saturday Dec 2nd putting up Christmas lights with 10 Squires & 
Counselors lending a hand. We are proud of all Squires helping as Altar Servers. 

 
The squire mid-year convention is on January 12—14th right around the corner with plenty of work ahead and we 
can use any help available from our Knights.  The Squire’s will also be serving the food for our clergy on February 

2nd. 
 

Merry Christmas and a Very Blessed New Year to all 
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Diocesan Radio Programs 
 
Brothers, 
 
In case you aren’t aware, the diocese of Galveston Houston produces several radio programs on our faith 
and life around the diocese.  Here is a list of weekly programming: 
 
INSPIRATIONS (Hosted by Father David J. DuBois) 
SUNDAYS: 6:30 a.m. KODA (Sunny 99.1) FM  
 
LIFE TO THE FULL (Hosted by Madeline Johnson)  
SUNDAYS: 3:45 p.m. KYOK (1140) AM Conroe 7:15 p.m. KWWJ (1360) AM Baytown  
 
CATHOLIC LIFE IN THE ARCHDIOCESE (Hosted by various archdiocesan personnel)  
SUNDAYS: 5:30 a.m. KWWJ (1360) AM Baytown 6:45 a.m. KYOK (1140) AM Conroe  
 
OUR CATHOLIC VOICE (Hosted by Dr. Marcella Colbert, M.D.)  
SUNDAYS: 3 p.m. KKHT (100.7) FM  
 
SHOW OF FAITH (Live call-in program hosted by Father Mario Arroyo)  
SUNDAYS: 7 to 9 p.m. KNTH (1070) AM 

Pray As Brothers 
 
Each month, brother Knights from our council gather on the 1st and 3rd Saturdays to pray together as men of 
the faith.  Please try to make these events.   
 
The 1st Saturday of each month is a gathering in the prayer garden to pray a rosary for the lives of the unborn 
children in our nation.  The rosary starts at 7:30 AM in the prayer garden. 
 
The 3rd Saturday of each month is a gathering at the knights hall on Hatfield Rd in the small hall to read 
scripture and pray together.  The meeting starts at 7:30 AM. 
 
Come and join your fellow brother Knights at these events. 
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Divine Office Readings 
Deacon Steve will be conducting weekly readings from the Breviary or Divine Office on Monday thru 
Thursday.  Come and join your fellow parishioners in this prayerful dedication to our Lord.  It is a great way 
to strengthen your faith with your community.  The Monday and Wednesday prayers will begin at 6:30 PM 
and the Tuesday and Thursday prayers will begin at 7:30 AM. 
 
Youth Ministry Program 
Our Youth Ministry program at St. Helen is in need of volunteers on Wednesday nights from 7:30-8:15 pm 
to help with parking lot safety and traffic control during dismissal. Our program on Wednesday nights has 
grown to well over 200 youth in 6th-8th grades, and we need help to get them safely into their parents’ 
vehicles at night. All volunteers must have completed the Virtus Protecting God’s Children training course 
before starting to help. I would appreciate all of your thoughtful consideration in this matter! If you would 
like to help, please call or email me so that I can know to expect you. 
 
December 19th: General Meeting 
Join us for the monthly General Meeting of our council starting at 7:30 pm. Come early at 7 for a meal 
provided by the council.  Come and learn about all the events and activities our council will be holding over 
the next month. 
 
Jan 6th: Pro Life Rosary 
Come join us for our monthly rosary to pray for an end to abortion. We meet at St Helen's Catholic Church 
in the prayer garden at 7:30 am. In the event of inclement weather, we will meet in the chapel. If you have 
any questions, please contact Michael Rodriguez at 713-885-1274. 
 
Jan 17th: Financial Awareness Seminar 
The first “Financial Awareness” presentation is a new Council 8960 program that was discussed in the last 
few meetings. Next month’s topic will be Estate Planning; that will include beneficiary designations, power 
of attorneys, wills & trust and more. The presentation will start at 7pm @ the KC hall. It will be about an 
hour presentation. 
 
Jan 20th: Missal Reading and Prayer 
Join us for our next Missal Reading and Prayer Service. We will meet in the morning from 7:30 to 8:30 am 
in the KofC Hall on Hatfield. Please join us for coffee, donuts and good Christian fellowship as we seek the 
Lord together as brother Knights. If you have any questions, please contact Michael Rodriguez at 713-885-
1274. 
 
Jan 12-14: Columbian Squires Mid-Year Convention 
Volunteers are needed to help with the convention that will be held in January for our Squires.  If you wish 
to help you must be Virtus trained.  Contact Al Stryk our chief councilor at  281-485-4095 for more 
information. 
 
Feb 2nd: Clergy Night 
The Galveston-Houston Chapter of the Knights of Columbus will host the Thirty-fourth Annual Clergy 
Appreciation Night on Friday, February 2, 2018, at the Bayou City Event Center located at 9401 Knight 
Road, Houston, TX, 77045. This is a new location and venue, so please check map and address and plan 
ahead (check-in time 5:30-6:30pm with program and dinner start at 7:00pm).   
 
 
 

tel:(281)%20485-4095
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2018 PROGRAM AD FORM 
 

Columbian Squires Annual Convention – Pearland, TX 
Sponsored by Squires Circles 3437 and K of C Council 8960 

 
 
Dear Brother Knights, Squires Circle and Sponsors,  
 
This letter is to inform you of an upcoming event we are sure you would like to support. Columbian Squires Circle 3437 in Pearland, TX is proud to 
announce that they are hosting the 2018 Texas State Squires Mid-Year Convention. The Convention will be held during the weekend of January 12 - 
14 in Pearland, Texas at Knights of Columbus Hall #8960 and Mass at St. Helen Catholic Church. 
 
The Squires are “The Official Youth Organization of the Knights of Columbus”.  We need and request your Council or Assembly’s support to place 
your ad in this year’s 2018 Mid-Year Convention Program Book.  Squires will be in attendance from all over Texas.  Everyone has the opportunity to 
send in an Ad: business card or advertisement.  Regardless of the size of the ad, your support will help offset the costs of this convention.   We ask 
that you be a part of this convention by showing your support with the purchase of an ad.     
 
Publication Deadline is December 8,2017.  
 
We thank you for your support towards the 2018 State Squires Mid-Year Convention.  
Please Print:    (This form, the AD, and Check must be returned to address below) 
 
Council #__________________________________ Circle #__________________________________ 
 
Address ____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City________________________________________ State ______   Zip ______________________  
 
Submitted by (Please Print)___________________________________________________________ 
 
Title ____________________________ Phone __________________Email__________________________ 
 
**Please indicate which size ad you would like to purchase with an “X” 
 
Full Page ____________ Price $ 125 HALF Page      ____________  Price   $ 75 
 
1/4 Page ____________ Price  $ 35        Business Card Size ___________ Price $15 
       

            Signature Sponsor _____________________________  
 
 

Please make al l  checks payable to:   
 
Columbian Squires Circle 3437   
Al Stryk, Chief Counselor 
 
3208 Patricia Lane, Pearland, TX 77581 
     
Publication Deadline is December 8, 2017.  
Write your Ad on a separate page to send in. (Include Officers Names/Titles) 
 
 
 
 

This image cannot currently be displayed.





BAR DUTY 2017
LARGE SMALL EVENT TIME GUEST SECUBAR - CLEAN

Dec.

12/01/17  X Birthday 7PM-12AM 80 0 1 FULL
12/02/17 X Quin. 5PM-12AM 250 2 5 FULL
12/02/17  X Pear Buc 1PM-4PM 160 0 0 FULL
12/03/17  X 4th Degree 4PM-8PM 50 0 0 Partial
12/08/17  X Christm Par 7PM-9PM 150 0 0 FULL
12/09/17         
12/09/17  X Christm Par 10:30-2:30 160 0 0 FULL
12/10/17 X 3rd Degree 12PM-7PM 200 0 0 FULL
12/10/17 X Baby Show 2PM-6PM 64 0 0 Partial
12/12/17 X Meeting 12PM-5PM 100 0 0 FULL
12/15/17 X Christm Par 7PM-12AM 125 0 8 FULL
12/16/17 X Christm Par 7PM-12AM 400 2 3 FULL
12/16/17 X Birthday 7PM-12AM 160 1 3 FULL
12/17/17 X X For Angels 7AM-3PM 300 0 0 FULL
12/23/17
12/23/17
12/30/17 X Quin 7PM-12AM 160 2 2 FULL
12/30/17 X Wedding 6PM-11PM 154 0 2 FULL

January

01/06/18 X Quin 5PM-12AM 300 2 6 FULL
01/06/18 X X-Mas/N.Y. 5PM-10PM 128 0 0 FULL
01/07/18 X Corp. Comm 7AM-12PM 150 0 0 FULL

1/12-14/18 X X Squires
1/19/18        
1/25/18 X X C of C 5PM-12AM 400 0 1 FULL
1/27/18 X X Lighthouse 5PM-12AM 550 3 10 FULL
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